
 
 

 
March 23, 2016 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli :       
 
Re: EB-2015-0054 Brant County Power Inc.  
         Comments on Draft Tariff of Rates and Charges  

   2016 Electricity Distribution Rate Application  
 

Energy+ Inc.  has received and reviewed the Tariff of Rates and charges set out in Schedule A 
of  the March 17, 2016 Decision and Rate Order for Brant County Power Inc. (“BCP”) and 
provides the following comment: 
 

a) The General Service Less Than 50kW Service Classification and the Unmetered 
Scattered Load Service Classification Rate Riders for Application of Tax Change (2016) 
are “0.0000”, therefore  Energy+ Inc. recommends that these be removed from the Tariff 
of Rates and Charges.  

 
 
If you require any additional information or clarification, please contact the undersigned at (519)  
621-8405 ext. 2340 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Energy+ Inc. 
 
 
Patti Eitel, CPA,CGA, P.Mgr 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs & Financial Planning 
peitel@energyplus.ca 
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